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GLENN COUNTY 4-H NEEDS COATS FOR KIDS! 

 

It’s getting chilly outside and the Glenn County 4-H needs your help! Some members of our 

community are in need of some warmth this winter. Starting November 13th, drop off any new & 

lightly used coats (in good condition) at any of the drop off locations through December 11th. Our 

focus is coats for KIDS but will accept adult sizes as well. For any further information, contact the 

Glenn County Cooperative Extension Office at 865-1107. Thanks for supporting your local youth! 

Orland: 

Glenn County Cooperative Extension Office 

821 E. South Street, Orland  

 

Glenn County Farm Bureau 

831 5th Street, Orland 

 

Plaza Elementary School 

7322 County Road 24, Orland 

 

Lake Elementary School 

4672 County Road N, Orland 

 

Capay Elementary School 

7504 Cutting Ave., Orland 

 

Willows: 

Murdock Elementary School 

655 French Street, Willows 

 

Walden Academy 

1149 W. Wood Street, Willows 

 

Willows Intermediate School 

1145 Cedar Street, Willows 

 

 

  Glenn County Cooperative Extension  

 P.O. Box 697 
Orland, CA 95963 

(530) 865-1107 office 
(530) 865-1109  fax 

http://ceglenn.ucanr.edu 

 



Willows High School 

203 N Murdock Ave., Willows 
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Cooperative Extension Work in Agriculture and Home Economics, U.S. Department of Agriculture, University of California and County of Glenn Cooperating 

 


